
 

2nd Ramalley Chandlers Ford 

Scouts and Forest Footsteps 

Childcare are looking for 

your help. 

We are currently having the Scouts Headquarters rebuilt in Ramalley Lane, Chandlers Ford. After years of fundraising 

and a grant from Eastleigh Borough Council, the building work has started. The ‘shell’ of the building will be standing 

proud to provide for our community, but we still need to fundraise to kit the inside of our building out. 

If you are in a position to be able to make a donation, of any size please use the QR code to access our fundraising 

page.  

The new building will be home to our 2nd Ramalley Scouting groups, Forest Footsteps Childcare and other hall hire 

will be available too.  

 

All help welcome – 

Big or small!! 

Ways to help: 

 Spread the word to get as 

many people donating. 

 Do you have a trade, where 

you can volunteer your time? 

 Donate using the QR Code. 

 Does your employer or 

company offer sponsors? 

For more information, please contact Erin by 

email forestfootstepschildcare@outlook.com 


